February 23, 2000

Mike Robbins

POST Properties

2907 State St.

Dallas, TX  75204

Dear Mike:

While driving on Quorum Drive, I was reminded of the Traffic signal pull boxes that are missing in the median.  One is across from Goodman Ave. and the other is south toward Morris Ave. on the east side of the median.  These were discovered during the laying of the signal interconnect from Airport Parkway to Edwin Lewis.  Please add these to the punchlist for Phase II.  

Thank you.

Respectfully,

David E. Wilde, Public Works Inspector

Town of Addison

cc:
Mike Murphy, Director of Public Works

